
                                                                                                                             

 
                                                                                                                                   

 

NOTICE	OF	DEADLINE	EXTENSION - CALL FOR SPONSORSHIP 

AAHCI	Regional	Conference	–	University	of	Milano‐Bicocca	

Pursuant to the Call for Sponsorship for the upcoming AAHCI	Regional	Conference scheduled 
for September 28–30, 2025, the University of Milano-Bicocca hereby announces an extension 
of the deadline for submission of expressions of interest. 

The new deadline for submissions is extended to July	31st,	2025. 

We encourage all interested organizations to take advantage of this extended period to submit 
their sponsorship proposals in accordance with the terms and conditions set forth in the 
original call. 

For further information and submission details, please refer to the original call. 

We look forward to your valuable participation. 

 

 

The Dean of the School of Medicine 
Prof. Giuseppe Carrà 
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